
Statement by Sembcorp Industries 
  
Further to the announcements made on 25 May 2016 and 2 June 2016,  Sembcorp 
Industries wishes to announce that on 30 March 2017, the United States District Court, 
District of Columbia dismissed the claims against the Company filed by EIG Management 
Company LCC and the funds under its management pertaining to their investments in Sete 
Brasil. Sembcorp Industries had been named as one of several defendants in the lawsuit 
filed by EIG Management Company LCC and the funds under its management. 
 


